
Easter Egg Unity Ride  

21.04.2025 

Joining the Easter Egg Unity ride on 21st April 2025 were UJN members Willem, Deon Kapp, Tony and 

Michele and long-standing UJN members Gavin and Gayleen. 

The charity ride was supported by 12 other motorcycle clubs.UJN’s inten)on is to be an official 

supporter in 2026.  

A,er a brief prayer, breaking of bread, and a ride briefing, the group set off following the Easter 

Bunny si2ng in his chair on the back of a bakkie.  

3 fully easter egg-loaded bakkies were on the ride - and just as well as there were many excited 

kiddies to hand out easter eggs to.  

To some, chocolate is an absolute luxury with one child being overheard saying:" Boe)e, dis 

sjokolade, dis sjokolade!" 

The kids, and their parents were all so excited and grateful. It was truly a blessing to be a part of this 

today. 

Quite a few kids wanted photos on bikes, so Tony kindly li,ed one a,er the other onto his bike for 

their bike-photos - gym-fees paid for the day!  

With JMPD and excellent marshalls guiding and suppor)ng the group, the ride took us via 

Sophiatown, and Westdene, into Jan Bomb. Then on to Claremont, with the last stop being 

Newlands. 

We went into, and passed, areas we haven't been in for years! A very interes)ng ride. 

Along the road were many people and children eagerly wai)ng for the group to arrive at each venue.   

Lots of smiles and laughter and excitement - from the receivers - and the givers!  

It was a lot of fun and joy! 

It turned out to be not only a charity ride, but a very interes)ng and eye-opening ride as well, with 

some derelict places - and some beau)fully clean and pre@y places to see. 

The ride was very well organised and supported, without mishaps as far as we know.  

At least 100 bikes, and pillions par)cipated. 

Thanks to Anne-Marie for the sugges)on. 

And thanks to the UJN members who par)cipated: it was great to share this with you. 

A great morning ride out.  

 



 

 



 


